PUBLIC NOTICE



Howard County is in the process of listing items to be auctioned online at www.GovDeals.com. Please check the website periodically as the County will not advertise each item.  Auction dates and property are posted on the courthouse bulletin board on the first floor.  The next auction of surplus items will begin February 29, 2024 and close March 14, 2024.





